
FORT STOCKTON ISD REQUEST FOR VEHICLE SEALED BIDS 

Notice is hereby given that the Fort Stockton Independent School District is requesting sealed bids 

for: 

 

1 New HVAC Service Van 

3 New 2 Door Service Utility Extended Cab Trucks 

1 New 2 Door Service Utility Extended Cab Hoist Truck 

1 New Full Size 4 Door Pickup Truck 

2 New 8 Person Vans 

2 New SUV Vehicles 

 

Sealed bids must be delivered or mailed to the  

 

Fort Stockton Independent School District 

101 W. Division Street 

Fort Stockton, Texas, 79735 

 

The deadline for receiving sealed bids is 12:00 p.m., Monday, November 27, 2023, in the 

Office of the Fort Stockton Independent School District Administration Building. Sealed bids 

received after the specified time of closing will be returned unopened. The approved and 

accepted bid will be awarded at a Regular or Special School Board Meeting. 

 

For Specific details and descriptions of vehicles: 
 

Please contact Ember Renteria at (432) 336-4000, Fort Stockton 

Independent School, 101 W. Division Street, Fort Stockton, Texas 79735 for 

the details, specifications of vehicles. 

 
 

Sealed bids must be submitted in a sealed envelope & marked with the appropriate title: 

“1 New HVAC Service Van” 

“3 New Two Door Service Utility Extended Cab Trucks” 

“1 New Two Door Service Utility Extended Cab With Crane Truck” 

“1 New Full Size 4 Door Pickup Trucks” 

“2 New 8 Person Vans” 

“2 New Midsize SUV Vehicles” 

 

The Fort Stockton Independent School District reserves the right to accept or reject any 

and/or all bids.  The Fort Stockton Independent School District is an Affirmative 

Action/Equal Opportunity Employer. 

 

By order of the Fort Stockton Independent School District. 

Tuesday, October 31, 2023 
 


